
St. James United Church 
Announcements 
Summer Worship 

July 30, 2023 

 

Patricia will be on vacation from July 24 - Aug 21 inclusive. During that time, Sunday worship 

will continue through the commitment and gifted hands of St. James members. Should you 

need assistance during Patricia’s holidays, please leave a message at the office and you will 

receive a call back asap. You may also reach out to Joyce Feren, Board Chair at 705-431-2204. 

 

There WILL NOT be a worship service 

at St. James United Church 

this coming Sunday, July 30th. 

Please feel free to visit at Churchill United where they will be 

holding a brown bag picnic following their service. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

• Mon. July 24th to Mon. Aug 21st – Pastor Patricia on Vacation 

• Sun. July 30th – 10 am - Worship Service & Picnic After Church at Churchill United 

“The picnic is very casual in the back of Churchill. It’s ‘bring your own bag lunch’ and we will 

supply some treats, goodies and lemonade, etc. We’re going to attempt to have music 

outside with a keyboard and it’s really just a fun family worship…all are welcome!”   ̴ Krista 

Moore 

• Sun. Aug. 6th – 10 am – Worship Service with Linda Winson & Hilary Mallett 

• Sat. Aug. 12th – 1:30 pm – Funeral Service for Silvia Leibundgut at St. James United Church 

(Visitation: 12:30 pm. Reception following the service.) 

• Sun. Aug. 13th – 10 am – Worship Service with Rev. Bruce Sweet 

• Tues. Aug. 15th & Wed. Aug. 16th – Office Closed (Administrator on Vacation) 

• Sun. Aug. 20th – 10 am – Worship Service led by Karen Kelly 

• Tues. Aug. 22nd – Office Closed (Administrator Off) 

• Sun. Aug. 27th – 10 am – Worship Service with Pastor Patricia 

• Sun. Sept. 3rd – 10 am – Worship Service. Sunday School resumes. 



 

WOW! It's hard to believe that Bob McGinley 

turned 95 years young on Wednesday, July 26th. 

Happy Birthday Bob, from all of us!!! 

 

One of God's miracles in nature! 

Look at the beautiful heart-shaped feathers on this owl. 

 



 

 

 
Please submit all announcements via e-mail to Heather Thompson by noon on Tuesdays. 

Thank you! 


